
 
 
Announcement of Degree Conferment Ceremony on February 27, 2023 (excerpt) 
 
 
*If you do not feel well (cold-like symptoms, etc.), please send E-mail to Student Welfare 
 Section (gakusei@ml.jaist.ac.jp) in advance and refrain from attending the ceremony. 
* When attending the ceremony, please cooperate with temperature check and hand  

sanitization.  
Please note that the wearing of masks will be left to the discretion of the individual, 
but may be reviewed in accordance with future government policy. 

* In principle, family members (parents, spouses, children, etc.) are requested to wear  
masks when attending the ceremony. Besides, the students being not graduating ones  
are not allowed to attend the ceremony. 

* Students who are not a graduating student are not allowed to attend. 
*When taking pictures at the ceremony site, please do not speak much and avoid close  
contact. 

* When holding a farewell party or a thank-you party in a laboratory,etc. (especially  
when eating or drinking), please minimize the number of attendee, keep the party as  
short as possible, and take thorough preventive measures  (e.g., avoid crowded and  
closed space, ventilate regularly, wear a mask while talking and etc.) . Please act  
prudently so as not to cause infection and spread of the COVID-19. When eating out,  
please choose one that has been approved as a “COVID-19 control measure certified  
restaurant”. In addition, on-campus meetings with food and beverage (with alcoholic  
drinks) are permitted only if faculty member is present. 
 

 


